Historical Association: Ealing Branch
Membership Secretary’s Report to the AGM on 13 December 2022
 It was a great moment this year when we were able to resume face to face meetings again and to welcome members to our lectures. Members whom we might only have seen over the last 2 years through a screen on Zoom.
At the present date the Ealing Branch currently has 93 national members associated with the branch, this is a slight increase when compared to last year.  We presently have 31 Local members. This is a slight fall in the number of fully paid up local members, compared to last year. 
The very good news, however, is that among those local members, there are 9 whom had not signed up during Covid but have returned to us now live lectures are available.  I am hopeful the number of our local members will increase because we have a few long standing members who not signed up for this year. So if you are reading this report please do check if you have aid your subs.
You would not expect a membership secretary’s report to omit a reference to subscriptions.  The will subscription will remain at the present level of £15 a year.  

